
Academic Program Review Recommendations:  
Annual Progress Report 

The purpose of the Annual Progress Report is to facilitate the tracking of progress made on program 

recommendations/goals and to identify and explain the addition of any new program goals not listed in 

the most recent Review. 

1. Name of Program:  Math 
 

2. List goals from most recent Program Review and report on progress for each 

goal: 
Recommendation 1: The math department recommends that the other full time position be filled.  

Progress:  Pam Morse was hired as full time Math instructor in 2018. 

Recommendation 2: Now that we have had a full year with the new placement test, it would be useful 

to see what percentage of students placed into each class compared to that percentage from the old 

test. This would be particularly useful for those students placing in math 20 and math 60 

Progress:  Math has continued to review their offerings, the placement of students and the course 

sequence.  Currently MTH 20 has not been offered at the college and the MTH 60, 65, 95 courses are 

being reviewed by the department. 
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